FOR YOUR INFORMATION

BECHNO

WORLD COUNCIL OF CHURCHES
Service to Refugees
150, route de Ferney
P. O. Box 55
1211 GENEVA 20

Mrs. Margarita O. De Ballesteros Asociacion de Proteccion al Refugiado Cangallo 499 (1028 BUENOS AIRES / ARGENTINA

Geneva, 29th July, 1977 MS / Kai

Mr. Jorge Lukin Tolstoy Foundation Inc. Av. Pte. R. Saenz Pena 974 - 9°A BUENOS AIRES / ARGENTINA

Dear Mrs. de Ballesteros,

Dear Mr. Lukin,

We have received and studied your respective letters of June 7th, 10th and 29th, 1977.

The Association for the Protection of Refugees has on May 30th, 1977 received our grant of US-\$ 10.000.towards the upkeep of the Santa Rita Home on 1977.

As regards the US-\$ 4.000.- mentioned in our letter of May 18th, these were placed at the disposal of Tolstoy Foundation at the request of Mr. Lukin to be used as per capita grants to inhabitants of above Home during the current year.

Judging from above correspondence there seems to have arisen between you some disagreement over this, in that the Association expects a general contribution whilst Mr. Lukin insists on per capita payments.

It really is quite impossible for us to asses the merits or demerits of either from here, therefore we suggest that you talk this over with Mr. Robert Muller of UNHCR and use the US-\$ 4.000 according to his advice.

We take this opportunity to remind you that future requests should be discussed with Rev. Emilio Monti of CAREF, who will transmit them to Geneva.

Best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Mercedes Saitzew

Mr. George Koulischer Rev. Emilio Monti